
19th June 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers

This notice is because your child has expressed interest in representing Fergusson in Floorball.

The competition is held onMondays between 3:50-6:30pm at Professionals Recreation Hall, Whirinaki Whare
Taonga. The season goes from Monday 31st July to Monday 11th of December, excluding school holidays and
public holidays.

Sticks for field players along with helmets and knee pads for goalies will be
provided by the venue. Players are allowed to use their own sticks (official Floorball sticks only). Goalies may
wear gloves if they wish. Students will play in the Fergusson PE uniform.

We will require an adult per team to put their hand up to manage/coach. This involves informing the team of
their game times, organising the team on match day and providing any pearls of wisdom!

The cost is $50 per child. This is due byWednesday the 21st of June at 12:00pm and is to be paid to the school
account: ASB 12-3142-0263715-00. In the reference please put “(childs name) floorball”. Once we have
received payment before Tuesday your child will be entered.

Please fill out the following google form byWednesday the 21st of June at 12:00pm to register your child:
https://forms.gle/6ztEc78KcsqW3nZr7

The survey will be closed at 12:00pmWednesday the 21st of June.

Please note that registrations will fill up very quickly - there is a limit to how many teams can be entered.
Registering your child in a speedy manner will ensure we have the best chance at getting our students
participating. Because registrations are due on Wednesday we cannot accept any late registrations.

Any questions please email me.

Ngāmihi,

Kelly Wybourne
kwybourne@fergusson.school.nz
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